

Middle and High Inclement Weather Make-Up Day 
Dear Parent(s),
Due to the inclement weather that Paulding County has experienced this fall and winter, we will be providing some make-up learning time through a digital learning format during Winter Break.  By providing the digital learning content, our students will have the opportunity to continue their learning while allowing flexibility to complete the activities at any time over the break. Teachers will provide assignments via Canvas, our learning management system, for students to complete over the break. Teachers will also be available for virtual "office hours" through Canvas should students or parents have questions on the material or need assistance with their learning. 

Middle and high school students will be given a short assignment for each course the student is taking.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
[bookmark: _Hlk504640147]Parents need an observer account in Canvas to view their child’s course activity.  Directions on creating a Canvas account are attached.  Parents should not use their student's log in credentials.

For more information, directions, and help, go to [insert web address here]

Thank you,


[image: ]I will be available for questions and help during the following day(s) and times(s).
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